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Victoria High School Project Report

One Learning

MILESTONES

Construction—Started in April 2020/Planned completion Fall 2023

Site Work—Started in August 2022/Planned completion Fall 2023

Occupancy—Currently planned for January 2024

PROJECT UPDATE 

1) OVERVIEW

•	 Curbing work underway for the new parking lot, with asphalt starting in March. 

•	 All-weather turf field and beach volleyball courts curbing is complete and fence posts installed. 

•	 Turf field scheduled for installation starting in Spring 2023.

•	 Interior installation of steel stud, drywall and T-bar ceilings is underway.

•	 Interior painting, flooring and millwork is underway.

•	 Window restoration and replacement as well as terra cotta brick repair continue on the exterior of the 
school.

Updates are also available on our website at Victoria High: Planning for the Future.
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